
THE IMMERSE PROGRAMME will restart this 
evening, 12th November at 6:30pm.  
NEW MEMBERS: Anyone who wants to become a 
communicant member, please speak to Reuben  
this week. 

KIRK SESSION meeting, Tuesday 14th November at 
7pm. Hard copies of agenda available in Minister’s 
room for those who do not receive them by email. 

ADVANCE NOTICE: CONGREGATIONAL 
COMMITTEE meeting, Tuesday 21st November at 
8pm. 

GLOW will be returning this morning for all primary 

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 
 

Sunday 12th November 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick, Remembrance Sunday 

 

Sunday 19th November 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick 

If you are visiting here this morning:  

• We hope that you feel welcome. Please stay after the 
service for a cup of tea or coffee and introduce 
yourself. 

• Primary school aged children can join GLOW; watch for 
children leaving during the service.  

• There are some toys available in the entrance area 
under the stairs. Please feel free to get them before or 
during the service. 

• If your child needs a break during the service feel free 

to leave and go to the entrance area, you will still be 

able to hear  the service. 

aged children. Watch out for children and leaders 
leaving during the service. 

PW (Presbyterian Women) next 
meet on Monday 20th November 
2023 at 2:00pm in Mosaic. Special Guest is our 
Minister’s wife Glenda McCormick.  ALL LADIES 
WELCOME. 

PRESBYTERIAN HERALD: The cost of an annual 
subscription for the Herald will increase to £20 in 
2024. If you wish to cancel an existing subscription 
or take out a new subscription, please speak to 
either Julie Lenaghan or Elaine McKinstry. Last date 
for receipt of subscriptions is Sunday 
17th December. 

12th November 2023 
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 Worship Services 

Organisation Notices 

Church Notices  

Sunday 12th November 2023 

10:00am Burney Room 
 

Sunday 19th November 2023 

10:00am Burney Room 

Leadership Notices 

Discipleship Events 

Prayer  



FOOD HYGIENE:  REMINDER that training has been 
arranged for Monday 13th November at 6:30pm. 

FOODBANK CHRISTMAS 2023: 
Foodbank are asking us to support 
them in blessing those most vulnerable as we 
celebrate the birth of Jesus at Christmas. It is their 
intention to continue supplying families with some 
festive treats, along with gift vouchers allowing 
them to purchase items they need for the holiday 
season.  Therefore, we are asked to support the 
Foodbank in one of the following ways: 
Donate financially to cover the cost of gift 
vouchers. This can be done via: 

 cash,  
 cheque (made out to Newtownabbey 

Foodbank) or  
 online via their charitable giving page:  

www.peoplesfundraising.com/donation/
newtownabbey-foodbank  

Leave the following festive treats in Mosaic by 
Sunday 26th November: 

* Sweets  * Biscuits 
* Pringles  * Schloer 

 
NI Hospice/ NI Childrens’ 

Hospice Fundraiser  
 

Join our 2023 Tesco Collection and make a 
difference!  
A one off volunteering opportunity no further 
commitment needed. 
Our Tesco Collection event is back for 2023, and 
we need your urgent support! We'll be collecting 
in 16 Tesco stores throughout Northern Ireland 
during the 24th-26th November.  
We need as many volunteers as possible to help 
raise crucial funds to enable us to continue and 
provide our services to local families. 
Grab a few friends, work colleagues, team mates, 
family & friends, give a little, gain a lot and feel 
good in the run up to the Christmas.  
If you can spare a few hours and would like to 
extend a helping hand, simply register here 
https://brnw.ch/21wE3Pa or contact either Sheila 
on 07593021179 or Luighseach on 007725203512. 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be 
with the office by 12 noon on Thursdays  Email 
office@glengormley.org  

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please 
notify the office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 

Community Notices 


